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Queens, NY, June 8, 2011 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. released the following statement on
the agreement reached between Governor Andrew M. Cuomo and the NYS Legislature on ethics reform: 

"Yesterday's agreement on ethics reform is the right answer to public outcries for immediate action. We
have given New Yorkers a reason to once again believe that their government  is responsible and is
accountable to them." 

"Governmental ethics reform has been on my radar since my City Council days starting in 2001, serving
on its Government Operations Committee. Aside from pledges and promises, if we are to move this state
government in the direction of improved ethics and credibility, then ethics and campaign finance reform
are required ingredients to that end.”  

"We've got more work to do, but now with stronger disclosure requirements, an independent oversight
commission, greater transparency for those doing business with the state by ending 'pay to play', and
tougher deterrents for public corruption, such as no pension awards, we've overcome the past blockages in
Albany to ensure that the people come first with state government."
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